STATEMENT TO THE COMMUNITY

The Acton-Boxborough Regional School Committee and Dr. Glenn Brand have met to discuss
their educational and operational philosophies and have mutually concluded that, in these
important matters, their views and interests are not aligned. As a result, and after an open and
honest exchange of these views, the parties have determined their interests are best served by
concluding the day to day employment relationship as of June 30, 2017. Dr. Brand will resign as
of that date and the Committee will continue to pay Dr. Brand his salary under the effective
contract through June 30, 2018, less any interim earnings in the field of education. The parties

appreciate the professional manner in which these discussions took place and wish each other
well.

Dr. Glenn Brand - Superintendent of Schools
Dr. Mary Brolin - Chair of the ABRSC



